## Sara Chiong

From: John Macdonald <

**Sent:** 20 September 2024 16:04

To: Local Plan

**Subject:** Support for East London Gymnastics Centre

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

You don't often get email from

. Learn why this is important

Dear Newham Council,

My name is John Macdonald and I'm the Vice-Chairman of the British Stunt Register.

I'm writing in support of the policy that protects East London Gymnastics Centre, and looks to enhance it.

Yours sincerely,

John Macdonald

Vice-Chairman British Stunt Register

## John Macdonald

Vice Chairman / Key Stunt Performer | www.britishstuntregister.com





Peter Lamont Building, Room 577, Pinewood Studios, Pinewood Road, Iver Heath, SLO 0NH, BUCKS, GB

Excellence in action since 1973







The content of this email is confidential and intended for the recipient specified in message only. It is strictly forbidden to share any part of this message with any third party, without written consent of the sender. If you received this message by mistake, please reply to this message and follow with its deletion, so that we can ensure such a mistake does not occur in the future.